
 

Dear Golden Oaks Resident: 

Happy New Year to you and your family! 

It says in 2 Corinthians 9:15…..Thanks be to God for His indescribable gift!  We have celebrated the birthday of a 
King at Christmas, but the gift goes on!  We are excited to report that a big gift was received at year end of 2020 at 
Golden Oaks!  A COVID-19 vaccine! 

We strongly encouraged everyone to take the free vaccine and we have the follow-up vaccination scheduled for 
Wednesday, January 20th. Please make sure you safely file your vaccine card received at your first inoculation and 
bring it with you for the next scheduled rollout. 

If you have specific questions or concerns regarding the vaccine, we encourage you to contact Jennifer Jackson RN, 
to discuss those concerns at 580-542-5326 and/or see our documents on our COVID-19 update on our website at 
www.goldenoaks.com 

What:  Vaccine On-Site Clinic – 2nd round Pfizer Vaccine  
Where: Golden Oaks Atrium  
When:   Wednesday, Jan 20th   Times to be Determined 

We will be providing additional details about the 2nd vaccine rollout later this week.  Please make sure you have 
your vaccine record card in an easy to find location as it is mandatory that you bring it with you on the 20th.   

Of the hundreds of doses administered in our facility there have been zero reports of significant adverse effects.   

This past year has been a challenging time and we sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding. We also 
sincerely appreciate our healthcare HEROES for rising to the challenge and meeting the needs of those we serve.  

Please keep our residents and our staff in your thoughts and prayers as we continue our efforts to provide safe 
health services for our Golden Oaks family.  Please continue to wear a mask, practice good hygiene, and follow all 
the interventions recommended by the CDC. 

If you have specific questions, please contact me at 580-249-2600. 
 
 
Blessings, 
 
 
Scott Bushong, Executive Director 

http://www.goldenoaks.com/

